
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 1996 

 

Joseph Hayes, Esq. 

1929 Allen Parkway 

Houston, Texas  77019 

 

Re:   Subpoena Duces Tecum to Mr. Joseph Hagan 

 

Dear Mr. Hayes: 

 

As we discussed by phone today, I am enclosing a subpoena duces tecum to Mr. Joseph Hagan of 

Joseph Gawler’s Sons.  The subpoena is being issued pursuant to the Assassination Records Review 

Board’s authority as provided by The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection 

Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107.7(j)(F) (Supp. V 1994). 

 

The subpoena return date is specified as May 17, 1996, at 10:00 a.m.  As I mentioned to you on the 

phone, and as the subpoena provides, we will be more than pleased to arrange for another return date 

in order to accommodate Mr. Hagan’s schedule.  It is our wish to have an informal discussion with 

Mr. Hagan at the time of our meeting.  If we should decide to conduct any further follow-up (e.g., an 

affidavit), we will notify you in advance and solicit your participation.   

 

Let me again reiterate our appreciation to you and to Mr. Hagan for your cooperation in this matter.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


